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At a meeting held on 30/05/2018, the Board considered the documents on file and 

the report of the Inspector. 

 

The Board was satisfied that there was no need for any further information on the 

project. 

 

The Board decided that the proposed development does not comprise Strategic 

Infrastructure Development, generally in accordance with the inspector’s 

recommendation (While it wasn’t clear to the Board that the line would constitute 

‘distribution’ infrastructure, the Board agreed with the final page of the inspectors 

assessment).  The planning application should be made to Dublin City Council in the 

first instance. 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 30/05/2018 

 Conall Boland   

 

 


